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Friday 4th November
Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to school. I hope you all had a lovely half term holiday. We have a very full and exciting half term ahead so please do check out the upcoming events at the end of this newsletter.
Visitors

This week Year 5 enjoyed learning all about space through a visit from the planetarium and Year 6 had a visit from the Peace Museum. Well done to all the children in Upper Key Stage 2 for their excellent behaviour and interesting questions during these visits! 
Good Work Assembly

Today we had a Good Work Assembly for the parents of Year 6 children who were invited into school to watch their class receive their certificates and take part in a parent workshop afterwards. In the assembly we saw brilliant artwork, excellent research into aspects of life in the 1960s and some incredible homework. Other children who received certificates this week were Margot and Samir (Rec), Harry and Gabriel (Y1), Elsa and Andrea (Y2), Elijah, Lucy, Amayah, KP, Connie, Matilda and Ruby (Y3), Genevieve (Y4), Ayda and Danylo (Y5). Our next Good Work Assembly for parents is Friday 18th November for the parents of our Year 1 children
Clubs

On Monday we have a new club starting in school – Samba Band for KS2 children where the children will be learning a piece of music to perform at our Winter Fair on Saturday 3rd December 2022. Thank you to Gideon Woods (parent of Elwyn and Elijah) for teaching the classes.  All the clubs which are currently taking place in school are listed on the whiteboard outside the school office for your attention.
Winter Fair

Our school Winter Fair will take place on Saturday 3rd December 12-2pm. A separate e-mail about the Winter Fair went out today. We really do need lots of volunteers to make this the best Fair ever so please do volunteer! Thank you to Frances Andrews and Nicola Forwood from the PTA for their hard work in organising the Fair.
Attendance
Our school attendance for this week was 95.01% Well done to Year 3 who achieved an attendance of 97.69% this week and get to keep Attendance Ted for a week! 
Christmas Performance Rehearsals
Rehearsals for our Christmas Performance started this week. This is always a highlight of the year and the dates are at the end of the newsletter so please do put add them to your diaries. 
School Photos

Just a reminder that our photographer will visit school on Tuesday 15th November to take individual photographs and family groups. 

Open Evening
We have an open evening on Monday 7th November at 5pm for parents who are looking for a place for their child for 2023-2024. Parents do not need to book. If you know anyone looking for a school place, please help to spread the word.
Year 2 Cake Sale

Year 2 will be having a Cake Sale on Friday 11th November after school to raise funds for the PPA. Please could Year 2 parents bring cakes and buns to the school office at 9am and the sale will take place outside the Year 2 classroom. 

Key Stage 1 Movie Night

The PTA are holding a movie night for pupils in Key Stage 1 next Friday 11th November at 5:30. Please look out for a parentmail with further information. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at a.houldsworth@springbankprimary.org if you have any questions or queries.

Amy Houldsworth

Acting Headteacher

DATES FOR THE DIARY

INSET Days for this academic year: 

Friday 14th October 2022

Tuesday 3rd January 2023
Monday 5th June 2023

Dates for next half term:
Monday 7th November Reception Open Evening 5pm
Friday 11th November Year 2 Cake Sale

Tuesday 15th November Individual photos

Thursday 17th November Year 6 trip to Lotherton Hall
Friday 18th November Year 1 Assembly
Friday 25th November Year 3 visit to Herd Farm

Tuesday 29th November Visit from Samuel Pepys to Year 2
Friday 2nd December Year 5 Assembly
Saturday 3rd December Winter Fair
Tuesday 13th December KS2 Christmas Performance

Wednesday 14th December Reception Nativity & KS2 Christmas Performance

Friday 6th January Year 2 Assembly
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Email: hello@springbankprimary.org


Website: www.springbankprimary.org





Spring Road, Leeds LS6 1AD


Tel 204 3120   Fax 204 3121








